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Further to my email of 2 Oct 2021, today a young man has sadly lost his life in a car and
lorry collision on the dangerous stretch of road to the Air Balloon roundabout.  How many
more lives are to be lost on this stretch of road before someone will come to their senses,
and make a decision to quickly get on and build Option 30 which is the superior safer
option for all road users. 

Dr Stephen Hill

-- 
Stephen Hill
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